
From: Keith McLellan <velofelo2@yahoo.co.uk> 
Subject: Connectivity between Cala estate and Killearn village 
Date: 18 November 2020 at 21:08:43 GMT 
To: "carolineandadam@gmail.com" <carolineandadam@gmail.com> 
 

Dear Caroline,  
 
Thank you for inviting me to join your meeting with Cala Homes. I can 
confirm that I am in agreement with the views of those present and feel 
that a multi-use path, incorporating the West Highland Way and then 
heading north across James Henderson's land, would be the safest and 
best model for families with buggies, bikes or wheel chairs, etc.  
 
Having seen the preferred route of Stirling Council, my fears are that the 
pavement is (a) not wide enough for a family, and (b) would be 
dangerous for a pedestrians or children crossing the bridge on the B834 
Station Road. As a local resident and business owner, I would be happier 
knowing that families could cycle or walk at a safe distance from traffic. 
I think it would be more beneficial to have a multi-use path connecting 
the village with the new development.  
 
Please keep me informed of any developments regarding this matter. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Keith 
 
Keith Mclellan 
Country Cycles Killearn Ltd. 


